
	

	
17 March 2020 
	
Mining Skills Hub Pilot Program 
Wednesday 18 March 2020 
Event Postponed  
	
 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Carers 
 
In the context of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) particular school events may be 
placed on hold, be postponed or cancelled.  This has been communicated in previous 
correspondence titled ‘Supporting our school community: novel coronavirus, COVID-19 
information for parents and carers’.  This was distributed and sent to all homes on 
Monday 16 March 2020. 
 
The Mining Skills Hub Pilot Program scheduled for Wednesday 18 March has been 
postponed. A replacement date will be decided on in the near future. 
 
 
Please contact the school if you require any further clarification. 
 
 
 

 
Mr C Wenzel        
Relieving Head Teacher PDHPE        
 
 


